Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to the “Fort Cherry Helping Hands” program. Thank you for participating in this
initiative. We are happy to provide your family with this supplemental box of food items. Below
are the upcoming pick-up dates for this school year. We will be sending out a call/text to remind
you of these pick-up dates as well. Pick-up time is anywhere between 12:00 PM - 2:00 PM at
door 27 on the side of the high school each month. (Door 27 is the side door of the high school
that faces the elementary building.) Again, thank you for partaking in our “Helping Hands”
program.

2024-2025 Upcoming Pick-Up Dates:

Wednesday, September 25 Wednesday, February 19

Wednesday, October 16 Wednesday, March 19

Wednesday, November 20 Wednesday, April 16

Wednesday, December 18 Wednesday, May 21

Wednesday, January 22
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